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Wyndham Central College 

Year 7 Instrumental Program 

Continuation of Instrumental Lessons 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Your child____________________________________ has been receiving instrumental 

music lessons at Wyndham Central College in Term One. 

All students who have taken up the introductory lessons in Term One must now decide 

if they would like to join our mainstream instrumental program on their selected 

instrument. Please keep in mind that Term Two fees are already paid from the $50 bond 

that was paid at the start of the term. 

Yre          Yes, my child would like to continue with instrumental lessons in Term Two 

 Please note that on some occasions, students are able to swap to another instrument. This must be in 

consultation with Ms Butcher and the instrumental teachers. 

Parent Signature_______________________________________   Date____________ 

 

No, my child will not be continuing on with instrumental lessons next term. 

 Please see front office for return of bond 

Parent Signature_______________________________________   Date____________ 

 

Please sign and return to the Music Department.  

Students who are not continuing on with lessons, must return their instrument in good 

working order before the end of term. 

Thank you for your support and co-operation. 

 

Sue Butcher 

Director of Music 


